
 

The Board of Directors, Management and Staff of CANTO wish to thank all the delegates of CANTO’s 29th Annual Conference and 
Trade Exhibition held at the Renaissance Hotel, Aruba.

We say “Thank You”  for your contribution to the success of the event, and we look forward to strengthening our working 
relationship with you  to make CANTO 2014 even better.


